Join us for a public meeting on
Thursday, June 24, 2021, 6:30-7:30 p.m.
at The John Bauer Senior Center
17 West Street
Paxton, MA 01612

to discuss the Town of Paxton’s work on a
Complete Streets Prioritization Plan.

The MassDOT Complete Streets Program is an initiative to help
municipalities make infrastructure improvements to provide safe and
accessible options for all travel modes for people of all ages and abilities.

Your input is a vital part of identifying key projects, so come learn
about the program from our consultant team, Howard Stein Hudson,
and give us your ideas and visions for walking, biking, and safety!
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